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Authorizing licensed investigators to have access to booking photos would save the 

state a significant amount of money. Most of my work is in criminal defense, and for 

tasks such as subpoena service, surveillance, and some witness interviews, I often 

spend a significant amount of time conducting research online to try and find photos 

of the individual so that I can verify their identity in-person. This authorization would 

save time, money, and also increase my sense of personal safety when doing work in 

the field.  


